

REINFORCEMENT

DESTREZA: EFL 5.3.2. Identify and use reading strategies to make informative and narrative texts comprehensible and meaningful. (Example: skimming, scanning, previewing, reading for main ideas and details, using structural and context clues, cognates, format, sequence, etc.)

OBJETIVO DE APRENDIZAJE PARA LA SEMANA: At the end of this lesson students will be able to reinforce the knowledge about Reading, Writing, Listening and Vocabulary in context, according to their level.

TEMA: REINFORCEMENT

DESARROLLO DE LA ACTIVIDADES:

FECHA

REINFORCEMENT

Christmas Vocabulary Quiz

A. Choose the correct answer.

1. We usually have ____ at Christmas. a) a pudding b) a cake c) a pie 	2. ____ brings us a lot of presents. a) Mr. Frost b) Santa Claus c) Santa Brown 
3. Santa Claus comes to us on his ____. a) car b) skies c) sleigh 	4. We also put a beautiful ____ in our house. a) birch tree b) Christmas tree c) apple tree 
5. We always decorate the Christmas tree with ____. a) candles and sweets b) nuts and candles c) lights and balls. 	6. We always put our ____ on the fireplace. a) socks b) stocking c) gloves 
7. We also decorate our house with branches of ____. a) holly b) flowers c) trees 	8. Rudolph is the name of Santa's favourite ____. a) bird b) dog c) reindeer 
9. Our parents put a lot of ____ under the Christmas tree. a) books b) balls c) presents 	10. Our parents always hang ____ on the door. a) a portrait b) a wall paper c) a wreath 
11. We light the ____ in our house. a) candles b) lamps c) torches 	12. Children often build ____ in the street. a) snowballs b) snowflakes c) a snowman 

Viernes
24
diciembre
2021

B. Read the article about Christmas.



December is always a very busy time for Father Christmas Senior. He does a lot of things. He opens and reads many letters. He writes long lists of toys and children's names.

He buys lots of presents for the children and wraps them. He puts them on the sleigh and takes them to the children. Father Christmas Senior cannot do this all alone. He has many helpers. They help him to read and write letters, to buy and wrap presents. They put them on the sleigh and take them to houses all around the world.



This year Father Christmas Senior is really happy with his helpers, but he looks unhappy when he thinks of Father Christmas Junior. He doesn't help with the letters. And he doesn't help with the presents. "Why don't you help me? Why are you so lazy?" Father Christmas Senior asks.

"I'm sorry, but I can't."



Father Christmas Junior says to Father Christmas Senior.



"I'm writing new computer games." Now Father Christmas Senior looks very unhappy. He shakes his head and goes back to wrap some more parcels.



On Christmas Eve Father Christmas Senior is ready to go round the world on his sleigh. The sleigh is full of parcels for all the children in the world.

Suddenly one of the helpers comes and says "Father Christmas Senior! We need computer games! We need computer games for four hundred and twenty-seven children."

"Oh dear, oh dear," Father Christmas Senior says, "we cannot buy them now. It's too late. All the supermarkets are closed. What can we do?" He looks at his helpers and he is very, very unhappy.

"I know what you can do,"

Father Christmas Junior says.



"You can give them my new computer games. I've got lots and lots of them."

Father Christmas Senior looks at his son and smiles.

"What a great idea! I'm very proud of you, Junior."

Two weeks later Father Christmas Senior gets four hundred and twenty-seven thank-you letters.

C. Choose the correct answer.

1. Father Christmas Senior works much ☐ in November. ☐ in January. ☐ in December.	2. He many letters. ☐ reads ☐ writes ☐ sends 
3. He buys lots of ... ☐ food ☐ presents ☐ books 	4. He has got a ☐ car ☐ bus ☐ sleigh 
5. He does the work ☐ alone. ☐ with his helpers. ☐ with his children.	6. The presents are ☐ for the animals. ☐ for the children. ☐ for his helpers.

D. Answer the questions.

1. Who buys lots of presents for the children?

2. Who doesn't help with the letters?

3. What is Father Christmas Junior doing?

4. How does Father Christmas Senior look?

E. Put the sentences into the correct order!

1. happy – is – He – his helpers – with - really.

___ He is really happy with his helpers. ___

2. doesn't - Father Christmas Junior - the letters - help - with.

3. you - so - are - lazy - Why?

4. some - wraps - more - He - parcels.

F. Select True or False according to the reading.

	TRUE	FALSE
1. On Christmas morning Father Christmas Senior takes the presents to the children.		
2. He goes by plane.		
3. 447 children want computer games.		
4. Father Christmas Senior buys some computer games.		
5. Father Christmas Junior has got many computer games.		
6. He wants to give the computer games to the children.		
7. Father Christmas Junior doesn't get thank-you letters.		

CHRISTMAS LISTENING

G. Label the pictures.

Snowflake/ Father Christmas / Christmas fairy/ elf/ nurse/



E. Listen and choose. https://english-portal.com.ua/tasks/Christmas_Listening-YL_Level_2-1-1#topady

1. What are the children going to do? A. A Christmas play B. To play at Christmas C. To buy new clothes	4. What does Madam Gazel give to Peppa? A. A wand B. A stick C. A twig
2. Who will Danny be? A. A Snowflake B. An Elf C. Father Christmas	5. What does Suzy want to be? A. A doctor B. A nurse C. A vet
3. What does Peppa want to be? A. A Christmas fairy B. A snowflake C. Father Christmas	

Bibliografia: <https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yLq3tsV-Kv0>